
Questions for Full Council Monday 14th September, 2020

Question 11

Cllr. Duffy to Cllr Hibbert

When is NPH going to begin the regeneration of Southfields?

Response

The work has already begun – it began in July 2020. The scaffolding is in place and 
the works are progressing very well

The neighbourhood improvements being undertaken in Southfields include external 
works to the houses and flats (windows, roofline works, etc), internal works to the 
communal areas in the blocks of flats, and landscaping and environmental works.  

The work will also include the creation of a communal garden within the Southfields 
allotments for those living in council owned flats who have limited garden space.

NPH has confirmed that, as long as there is no second ‘wave’ of COVID-19, the 
Southfields programme is on track for completion during the current financial year.

If you would like NPH to accompany you on a tour of the Southfields sites, please let 
me know and I will be happy to arrange it. 

Cllr S Hibbert 
Cabinet Member for Housing & Wellbeing


